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10% January 2005 - : 145-2-

re: Notice in accordance with Article 8 of the Waste Management (Licensing)
Regulations '

Dear Mr. McNamara,

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility
at Gleneden Trading Ltd, Unit 9, Raffeen Industrial Estate, Raffeen. I am directed to
advise you of a failure of compliance with Article 7.of the relevant Waste Management
(Licensing) Regulations. The notice as erected of ﬁxed on the facility or premises
contravene Article 7(1)(b) of the regulations.

The Agency therefore requires you, in accordance with Article 8 of the regulations, to

1. Ensure a site notice is erected or fixed on the facility pursuant to article 5 and is
securely erected or fixed in a conspicuous position on or near the main entrance
to the facility from a public road.

2. The site notice erected or fixed pursuant to article 5 shall be maintained in
position where erected or fixed for at least two months and shall be renewed or
replaced if it is removed or becomes defaced or illegible Wlthm the period
during which it is required to be d1sp1ayed

The Agency further requires you to submit the following evidence in relation to
compliance with the above requirement:

1. A letter stating the date on which the location of the site notice was amended.
2. A drawing showing its new location. .

The evidence requested should be submitted within 10 working days of the date of this
notice, in the form of a one original plus three copies. In addition submit one copy on a
CD-ROM to the Agency. The e-file should be saved as a ‘pdf’ file, read only status.
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Please note that the format of the apphcatlon s register number has been revised to 145-
2. If you have any further queries please contact Ms. Niamh O’ Donoghue at the
number above. Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to the -
Licensing Unit, Office of Licensing & Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency,
Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Coumy Wexfora’ quoting the
register number.

Yours sincerely,

% €. C/ & o 2T
arie O’ CoLnnor

. =~ Senior Inspector ’ T
Office of Licensing & Guldance o
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